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URGENT-UPDATED ROTAVIRUS VIS  

The major change to the Rotavirus VIS involves the estimated rates of intussusception following vaccination. Please pay 
careful attention to bullet 5, “What if there is a serious reaction?”.  Providers should begin using the new VIS 
immediately as this change concerns a potential adverse event.   
 
All VIS’s may be found at http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/index.html.  The rotavirus VIS may be found at 
http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/rotavirus.html. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the VFC program at 800-219-3224. 
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